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            12/14/2000 

1 Exchange Street

Portland, Maine 04101

CBL:  032-f-014

 Dear Sir(s);

An electrical inspection was conducted at the above address on 12/13/00.  The following violations and unsafe conditions were revealed and shall be corrected, per NEC 1999 and all applicable codes.

· Boiler/sprinkler room:
---(3) Missing relay covers

· General bar areas:

---Broken device plates

---Broken devices, i.e. (switches, receptacles)

---KO seals missing at junction boxes

---Secure low-voltage wiring, throughout

---Add exit sign per PFD

· Beer cooler:
---Improper wiring of evaporator and fan

---Add wall switch for interior light

---Globe and cage missing at light fixture

---KO seals missing at junction boxes

· Electrical room/Milk Street:

---Add wall switch for light

---This room shall have no storage

These violations and unsafe conditions shall be corrected and a re-inspection conducted prior to occupancy of this retail space.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Collins, Chief Electrical Inspector

Cc:  Central file, A. Rowe, Lt. McDougall
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